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Tuesday 12th December 2023 
 

FRIENDS OF WOULDHAM (PTA) 
 
Our amazing Mrs Doyle who has run the PTA for the past few years has decided to step down from 
leading the team. 
 

Would anyone be able and willing to take over as Chair? It would be 
such a shame for the children to see the PTA go! 
 
Lots of events are run each year including bingo evenings, quiz evenings, summer fair etc.  Meetings 
take place at school with a great bunch of amazing parents who help. 
 
The PTA raise an amazing amount of money each year which all goes back into projects for the 
children without which we wouldn’t be able to do.   Recent projects include new art resources, 
playground markings, pantomime productions and mental health interventions. Recent events 
included the fireworks evening and the Christmas fair which generated a profit of £1300. 
 
If you are interested please contact the school office for more information.     
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Doyle and her team for all their hard work, and 
let you know that we appreciate your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Mrs V Baldwin 
Headteacher  


